
                                 WORK SESSION OF THE BOARD OF TRUSTEES 

                                                       Tuesday, September 2, 2014 

                                             INC. VILLAGE OF FARMINGDALE 

 The Work Session of the Board of Trustees of the Incorporated Village of Farmingdale 

was held at Village Hall, 361 Main Street, Farmingdale, New York on Tuesday, September 2, 

2014. 

  

Present: Mayor Ralph Ekstrand 

   Deputy Mayor Patricia Christiansen 

   Trustee William Barrett 

   Trustee Cheryl Parisi 

   Trustee Thomas Ryan 

   Attorney Claudio DeBellis  

   Administrator Brian Harty 

   Deputy Clerk Barbara Kelly 

   Superintendent of Public Works Andrew Fisch 

   Building Superintendent Stephen Fellman 

             

Mayor Ekstrand opened the meeting at 7:00 p.m. 

 

A brief discussion was held on the following items: 

 Sidewalk Rehab Program/Distribution – Deadline for applications is 9/30/14  

 Surplus Equipment – LMS to take old servers 

 BOT regular business – hold H2M voucher 

 Fire Department – wants to sell old ambulance, fly car will go to Building 

Inspector and be transferred to Village Hall insurance policy  

 2014 Ethics Board – Margaret Ross – October BOT meeting 

 Roadwork Ahead/Parking Lot Patch Paving/Brick Walkways  

 Main Street Reconstruction – Main Street is complete except for line striping, 

Inter-Municipal agreement is being worked on 

 Music Festival update 

 Requirements Contract/Paving – Going out for re-bid 

 

There being no further business the meeting was adjourned at 8:00 p.m. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Brian Harty – Village Administrator 


